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NEWSLETTER 
 

“STRIVI“BE THE BEST YOU CAN BE” 
 
visit us at:  www.cpunited.co.uk 

 Cerebral Palsy United FC 
 

  @CP_United_FC 
EMAIL:  info@cpunited.co.uk 
 

SUMMER TRAINING 
We are currently working on a summer program for each of our age groups. 
 
Once these dates have been confirmed by the venues we will be in touch via our facebook page and 
website with dates and times.  Please keep checking for updates. 
 

CP WORLD CUP -  ST GEORGES PARK 
If you haven't done so already please confirm asap if you wish to 
travel on the coach to watch England on Sat 20th June and/or the 
final on Sun 28th June. 

 
CP U19S WORLD GAMES 
These games will take place in Nottingham during the month 
of August.  More info will be given out nearer the time but 
England will have a team involved and we will be looking to 
support our U19s as well as our England Senior squad over the 
summer. (Especially if we have some North West boys 
involved). 
 
JUNIOR FOOTBALL LEADERS 

Congratulations go out to Josh Power from our U16 squad who has been selected to 
attend the FA's National Football Futures Camp for young leaders at St Georges Park 
in July. Josh has been part of our own Futures Program (to support young leaders) 
since we started it in February this year. He has been working hard to develop his 
coaching skills & helps out each week with our foundation group. He has also started 
refereeing in disability football. Over Easter hundreds of young leaders across the 
country attended county FA camps and Josh is part of a small group selected by the 
FA for the National camp. 

  
CPU  “BOOT” CAFE 
We would like to thank everyone for their continued support by buying drinks from Ruth/Brian.  The tea/coffee 
fund has made over £250 for the club some which has helped to fund the food/refreshments/posters for both 
the Kickstart event and the home fixture as well as purchasing ice paks for the club’s medical kit.   
 

A BIG THANK YOU TO OUR SPONSORS FOR THEIR SUPPORT OVER THIS FIRST SEASON 
 

 
 
 

AS EVER WE WOULD LIKE TO THANK YOU FOR YOUR CONTINUEDSUPPORT – WE CONTINUE TO GROW AND ANY 
SUGGESTIONS/HELP WOULD BE MOST APPRECIATED. 

COMMITTEE MEMBERS: 
Michelle Wilcock  079888 66107 Sean Bailey 078334 30214 Jordan Raynes 07447 671803 
Brian Meadows  07929 524249 Ruth Meadows   07927 007190 
Anyone who would like to get involved in whatever way you feel you can, please speak to Sean and Michelle. 
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